
















I am proud of the accomplishments of the Finance, Policy and General Purposes committee 
in the past year, as we continue to emerge from the pandemic, into a more normal state of 
affairs, and continue to modernise our finances and governance, to put the council on steady 
footing going forward. I would like to thank the staff, in particular the indispensable Angie 
Price, for their unwavering hard work in support of the committee.
This year, we continued updating the Council's financial agreements with outside bodies, 
most notably the mortuary lease. We continued to modernise our policies for a more efficient 
and worker friendly council. We passed a budget whose precept rise is well below inflation, 
and below the council tax rise from Herefordshire Council. I would like to thank my fellow 
councillors, in particular Cllrs. Harvey, Howells, Bradford and Sinclair, who contributed to the 
Budget Monitoring meeting where the budget's final form was determined.
In summation, the last year has been a productive one for the finance, policy and general 
purposes committee. I wish my successor in the chair all the best in continuing to advance 
all of these ongoing projects for the benefit of Ledbury.
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